Center for Judicial Accountability

T S R R A T ]
From: Bill Nojay <wnojayl@rochester.rr.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 9:44 AM
To: elena@judgewatch.org
Subject: RE: your idiotic email

You referenced A7997 -- did you actually read it before criticizing it? If you had taken the time you would
have realized we are trying to gut the Commission and remove its powers to increase salaries --

" The purpose of this legislation is eliminate the provisions in the 2015
budget that stated that the salary determinations of the special commis-
sion on compensation could become effective automatically "with the

force of law," and could "supersede" any inconsistent provisions of the
Judiciary Law, Executive Law, and Legislative Law, without any further
legislative action. "



